
17/08/2020 

MR Cameron Glover 
- 46 Wheeler PDE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
camsurf65@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Regarding the proposed 5G Installation near community 
Centre at North Curl Curl.
The independent studies show this tech is not safe, or at best unclear. 
This is not a high enough standard of proof for public safety including that of children playing 
nearby or the primary school not far away.
Class actions will abound in future.
Check your councils public liability policy, to see if it covers lawsuit from electromagnetic 
frequency damages claims... 
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